
 

 

 
Essex County Council 
PO Box 11,  
County Hall,  
Chelmsford,  
Essex CM1 1QH 

 

Dear Mr Jones, 

We are currently looking into this request to try and establish why a response has been provided 
to you. We will respond to your original request within 20 working days.  

Please accept our apologies in not responding to your request within the required timescale and 
for any inconvenience this may cause you. 

Please contact me if you would like further advice or assistance about your request.  

 
Yours sincerely, 

Stephen Hassett 

Information Governance Officer 

ASC Information Governance Team 
Adults, Health and Community Wellbeing 
Essex County Council 
E-mail: asc.informationgovernance@essex.gov.uk 
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